


September 25, 2021 

To:  Special Committee on Redistricting 

Thank you Chairwoman Huffman, Vice Chairwoman Hinojosa, and committee members 
for the opportunity to address the committee.  My name is Kathy Cheng and I am 
representing myself as a concerned Texan of SD17.  As a proud woman of Asian descent 
and proud American citizen through the immigration process, I am compelled to object on 
the proposed map of PLANS2101.  The basis of my objection stems from three simple 
but powerful words, “We the People.”  We the People as it implies, refers to the citizens 
that makes up the population of this country which includes Texans.  As it stands, 
PLANS2101 will muzzle the voices of Texans.  Moreover, it violates Sections 2 and 4 of 
the Voting Rights Act.  In conclusion, I urge the committee to abide by the law and allow 
each Texan a vote, without cracking and packing, so as to give true meaning to the phrase 
“We the People.”     

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathy Cheng 
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